
Pre-Sponsorship Review Panel (PSRP) FAQs 

 

1. Why has the PSRP  been introduced? 
The Pre-Sponsorship Review Panel is a joint initiative from the four partners of the Joint Clinical Research 
Office (JCRO), namely the universities of Brighton, Sussex, Brighton and Sussex Universities Hospitals NHS 
Trust (BSUH) and Sussex Partnership NHS Foundation Trust (SPFT). In coming together to review applications 
for sponsorship, the organisations are pooling together experience and expertise to improve quality of 
submissions to the HRA/NHS RECs. This will reduce start up times for research studies. 
 

2. Previously, I received sponsorship from the University of Sussex, will it now change to the PSRP? 


